
Neither of 
them will seek 
custody...
It’s not because they don’t want her. It’s because 
changes proposed by the Family Law Reform Bill 
1994 will mean a radically new approach to dealing 
with children. For instance, parents will be encouraged 
to sign a parenting agreement rather than seek a 
court order for custody or access rights.

The Family Law Reform Bill 1994 is the first phase of
the most comprehensive reforms to the Family 
Law Act since 1975. When introduced, it will have an 
enormous impact on the way you advise your clients 
and negotiate matters in the Family Court.

To ensure you’re totally and reliably informed of the 
changes as they happen, you need the support of 
Australia’s most reliable and comprehensive family 
law reference source - the one used by the vast 
majority of Judges of the Family Court across Australia. 
CCH’s loose-leaf service, Australian Family Law & 
Practice, has the practical explanations, the accurate 
coverage of legislative change and the fast case 
reporting you need. Prepare now for the new regime 
by ringing CCH for a complimentary family law 
information pack...
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The Australian Rights Con­
gress will be held 16 -18 Febru­
ary 1995 at Darling Harbour, 
Sydney. We are now offering 
full registration for the three 
day Congress at a Special 
subsidised price of $225.

A diverse range of organisa­
tions, and a significiant number 
of individuals, have expressed a 
desire to attend this unique 
forum. Because of the broad 
appeal of this conference, the 
organising committe has reduced 
the registration fee so that as 
many organisations and inviduals 
as possible, may attend and 
contribute to this important event.

The speakers panel attests the 
importance that community 
leaders are placing on the 
Australian Rights Congress. 
Speakers will include: Brian 
Burdekin, Federal Human Rights 
Commissioner; Mick Dodson, 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Social Justice Commis­
sioner; Rodney Croome, 
Tasmanian Gay and Lesbian 
Rights Group; Robert Fitzgerald, 
President, Australian Council of 
Social Services; Stuart Fowler, 
President, Law Council of 
Australia; Amanda Vanstone, 
Shadow Attorney-General and 
Shadow Minister for Justice and 
many others.

We invite you to attend the 
Australian Rights Congress 
and make your contribution. 
Please contact:

John Mulready on (02) 956 
8333 or fax on (02) 9565154 to 
register or for further 
information.
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